Morning Announcements
September-19-17

· Attention Grade 8 students.  Safety is becoming a major concern when entering the building by the Grade 8 doors.  Students are pushing and yelling unnecessarily.  If this occurs again today students will be asked to line up by class instead of enjoying the freedom of entering on your own.  Staff do not want to see people hurt.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Just a reminder today is Pizza Day!




  


